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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 

 放棄註冊商標 

(局部放棄) 
 
根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 56 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 56 條，以下註冊商標
的擁有人已就某些該等註冊所關乎的貨品或服務放棄註冊。 
 

SURRENDER OF REGISTERED TRADE MARK(S) 
(PARTIAL SURRENDER) 

 
The registrations of the following registered trade mark(s) have been surrendered by 
the owner(s) under section 56 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559) and rule 56 of 
the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.) in respect of certain goods or services for 
which the trade mark(s) are registered. 
 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200112927AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

BELL IP HOLDING, LLC 
ONE LANDMARK SQUARE, 9TH FLOOR, STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 
06901, U.S.A. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder 
Street, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

03-01-2000 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

06-10-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
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類別 Class 38 
telecommunication services, voice, data, image and video communications transmission 
services (digital and analog); providing telecommunication access and gateway services 
to global computer networks for information, electronic mail and bulletin board 
services (internet); long distance telephone services; wireless roaming transmission 
services; all included in Class 38. 
 
類別 Class 42 
providing on-line multiple user access to computer information networks for 
dissemination of business, entertainment, education and consumer information on range 
of topics and classified directory information; all included in Class 42. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
telephones and telephone equipment but not including analogue and digital switching 
systems for telephone exchanges; magnetically encoded telephone calling cards and SIM 
(Subscriber Identity Module) cards; computer programs for communications; all included 
in Class 9. 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
200206002AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

BELL IP HOLDING, LLC 
ONE LANDMARK SQUARE, 9TH FLOOR, STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 
06901, U.S.A. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder 
Street, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

06-01-2000 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

06-10-2016 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 38 
telecommunication services, voice, data, image and video communications transmission 
services (digital and analog); providing access and gateway services to global computer 
networks for information, electronic mail and bulletin board services (Internet); long 
distance telephone services; wireless roaming transmission services; all included in 
Class 38. 
 
類別 Class 42 
providing on-line multiple user access to computer information networks for 
dissemination of business, entertainment, education and consumer information on range 
of topics and classified directory information; all included in Class 42. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
telephones and telephone equipment; magnetically encoded telephone calling cards and 
Subscriber Identity Module cards; computer programs for communications; all included in 
Class 9. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300726093 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

UNION DES ASSOCIATIONS EUROPEENNES DE FOOTBALL (UEFA) 
ROUTE DE GENEVE 46, 1260 NYON 2, SWITZERLAND 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Wong & Tang 
Units 2001-2, 20/F., CC Wu Building, 302-8 Hennessy Road, 
Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 12, 16, 25, 28, 32, 36, 38, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

21-09-2006 
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 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

30-08-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
Cosmetics; soaps; cosmetic bath preparations; perfumery, eau-de-Cologne; pre-shaving 
and after-shaving lotions; shaving creams; shampoos, hair conditioners; dentifrices, 
mouthwashes; deodorants and antiperspirants for personal use; nourishing creams, 
cosmetic creams; cleansing creams for the face; make-up removing preparations; sun 
screening lotion; hair lotions, hair sprays; toiletry creams, eye shadows, face powders, 
cosmetic pencils; decorative transfers for cosmetic purposes; cleaning, polishing, 
scouring and abrasive preparations for household use; washing powders; synthetic 
cleaning products; shoe creams and polishes; preservatives for leather; all included in 
Class 3. 
 
類別 Class 6 
Aluminium foil; decorative keyrings and chains of metal; metal money clips; figurines; 
ornaments; statues, statuettes, sculptures and trophies; pogs of metal; bottle caps; 
badges of metal; fixed metal dispensers of napkins or kitchen towels; all afore-
mentioned products of common metal or their alloys; all included in Class 6. 
 
類別 Class 14 
Jewellery; timepieces and wall clocks; alarm clocks; wristwatches; clocks; stopwatches, 
pendulums; medallions, pendants; watchcases; bracelets of precious metals; pins; badges 
or insignias of precious metal; pins (jewellery) for teams and players; tie clips and 
tiepins; cuff links; medals, cups, souvenir plates, tankards, trophies, statues, 
sculptures, tea pots, all of precious metals; bottle caps of precious metals; ashtrays 
and cigarette cases of precious metals; decorative fancy key rings of precious metals; 
ornamental key rings; coins; medals for clothing; medallions for clothing; all included 
in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leathers and imitation leathers; umbrellas; parasols; sports bags other than those 
adapted for their contents; leisure bags; travelling bags; rucksacks; holdalls; school 
satchels; bags to be pinned on belts; handbags; ball-shaped leather bags; beach bags; 
garment bags (covers); valises; briefcases; unfitted vanity cases, toiletry bags; key 
cases; wallets; purses; whips; all included in Class 18. 
 
類別 Class 20 
Mirrors; goods made of plastic, namely souvenir statues, figurines, statuettes, 
trophies; bracelets of plastic; cushions; cushions as car accessories; sleeping bags; 
furniture, furniture and fittings; chairs for interior and exterior use; racks 
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(furniture); display stands; fixed non-metallic towel dispensers; coat hangers; fans 
for personal use; inflatable or rigid promotional objects made of plastic; point of 
sale display or signage (furniture); bookshelves; picture frames; display stands for 
stationery supplies; non-metallic bottle caps; all included in Class 20. 
 
類別 Class 24 
Sleeping bags (sewn wrapping sheet); sheets; quilt covers; bedspreads; pillow cases; 
curtains; shower curtains; draperies; towels; bath linens; dish cloths and dish towels; 
blankets; cloth handkerchiefs; wall hangings; flags; banners; pennants; table cloths 
made of textile; labels (cloth) ; all included in Class 24. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Employment agency services; personnel recruitment; advertising services; agencies for 
advertising of publicity materials; advertising agency services; advertising carried 
out on the Internet and on any wireless electronic communication network; dissemination 
of advertising matter; rental of advertising space; rental of advertising time in film 
credits; television and radio advertising; advertising in the form of animated cartoons; 
promotional agency services; sports promotion agency services and public relations 
services; promotion of football events; market study services; market research, opinion 
poll services; organisation of exhibitions for commerce or publicity; organization of 
advertising in connection with commercial exhibitions; business services for creation 
of database including collection and compilation of information for databases; database 
management services; compilation of statistical information; promotion of soccer 
competitions; the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods 
(excluding the transport thereof) ; the bringing together, for the benefit of others, 
of a variety of sports event merchandise (excluding the transport thereof) enabling 
customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods via the Internet or via 
wireless electronic communication device; advertising and promotional services, 
information services related to advertising and promotion, commercial information 
services, these various services provided from a computer database or by Internet or on 
any wireless electronic communications network; compilation of advertisements for use 
as Web pages on the Internet and on any wireless electronic communication network; 
supply of space on an Internet site and on any wireless electronic communication 
network for advertisements for goods or services; auction sales held on the Internet or 
on any wireless electronic communications network; compilation of directories for 
publication on the Internet and on any wireless electronic communications network; 
business administration services for processing sales carried out on the Internet and 
on any wireless electronic communication network; sales promotion by providing 
advantage programs for customers; providing bonus programs for clients in sporting 
stadiums through the issuing of supporter fidelity and membership cards which would 
contain personal data of the owner; compilation of information into computer databases 
and especially of fixed or animated images; E-commerce services in the nature of on-
line supplying of sales contracts and sale of goods for others; promotion of sports 
events in the domain of soccer; promotion of goods and services of third parties, by 
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means of contractual agreements, particularly sponsorship and licensing agreements, 
providing them with increased brand awareness and enhanced image derived from cultural 
and sporting events, particularly international events; recording of data and 
information on sports performances; all included in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 39 
Operation of a travel agency, namely organisation and reservation of trips; ticket 
reservation , information and procurement services for travel; transportation by plane, 
railway, bus and truck; transport by ship; travel services by ship; tourist travel 
services; vehicle rental; rental of parking spaces; taxi transport; transportation of 
goods by ship; distribution of water, heat, gas and electricity; newspaper, review and 
book delivery; postal services, messenger and mail delivery services; storage of goods; 
distribution of solvents, paraffins, waxes, bitumens and oil products, with the 
exception of liquid gas; distribution (transport) of films and recordings of sound and 
images; distribution (transport) of interactive education and entertainment, 
interactive compact discs, CD ROMs, computer programs and computer games; all included 
in Class 39. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Exposed films, slides, small electronic games intended for use with a television set; 
video games; video game consoles; arcade games; video game machines; video game 
cassettes; video game discs; computer software (recorded programs), including computer 
games software; computer programs and databases; accessories to be used with video game, 
controllers, joypads, steering wheels and dance mats; recorded or downloaded sound, 
images or data; magnetic, digital or analogue recording media for sound or image; video 
tapes, magnetic tapes, magnetic discs, DVDs, MD's, floppy discs, optical discs, compact 
discs, CD-ROMs, video discs, memory cards, USB keys, blank or pre-recorded with music, 
sound or images (which may be cartoons); holograms; publications in electronic format 
via CD-ROM, databases and the Internet; spectacles, sunglasses, cases and chains for 
sunglasses and spectacles; binoculars; magnets and decorative magnets; directional 
compasses; sound and image recording, transmission and reproduction apparatus; 
satellite dishes; decoders, namely computer software and hardware which can convert, 
supply and transmit audio and video data; televisions, flatscreens, LCD screens, high 
definition screens and plasma screens; radios; home theatre systems; video recorders; 
CD players; DVD players; MP3 players; digital music format players; loud-speakers; head 
sets, headphones and earphones; computers; system for singing with pre-recorded 
background music and with lyric shown on screen; audio mixing and editing systems; 
video mixing and editing systems; computer data processing apparatus; computer 
keyboards; computer screens; modems; accessories for computers included in this class, 
computer mouse and mouse mats; navigation systems; personal digital assistants; 
electronic pocket translators; dictaphones; electronic agendas; scanners; printers; 
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photocopiers; facsimile machines; telephones; automatic answering machines; videophones; 
cellular telephones; accessories for mobile telephones included in this class, namely, 
cell phone covers, devices for handsfree use of mobile phones, earphones and headsets 
for mobile phones, keyboards for mobile phones, mobile phone straps, specialty holsters 
for carrying mobile phones, video camera and camera attachments for mobile phones; 
remote controllers for television and video systems; video conferencing systems; 
calculating machines; credit card readers; currency converters; automated teller 
machines; video cameras, portable cameras with built-in video recorders; photographic 
equipment, cameras, film cameras, projectors, flash lamps, camera cases, batteries and 
cells; computer screen-saver programs; recorded or blank magnetic, digital or analog 
sound or image recording media; magnetic cards (encoded); memory cards; microprocessor 
cards; magnetic or computer chip credit cards, magnetic or computer chip phonecards, 
magnetic or computer chip cards for cash exchanging machines; magnetic or computer chip 
cards for automated teller machines and currency convertors, magnetic or computer chip 
prepaid cards for mobile phones, magnetic or computer chip cards for traveling and 
shows, magnetic or computer chip cheque guarantee cards and magnetic or computer chip 
debit cards; irons; alarms; electronic dispensers; electronic commerce payment systems; 
wind socks (wind-direction indicators); distance-measuring equipment; speed-measuring 
and displaying equipment; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 12 
Bicycles, motorcycles, motor cars, lorries, pickup trucks, motor coaches, refrigerated 
vehicles; airplanes and boats; balloons, aerostats; motor car accessories, namely sun 
visors, tyre covers, luggage racks, ski racks, wheel alloys and hubcaps; pneumatic 
tyres, seat covers, vehicle covers, prams, pushchairs, motor car seats for babies or 
children; motors and engines for land vehicles; all included in Class 12. 
 
類別 Class 16 
Money clips for holding bank notes; coloring and drawing books; activity books; 
periodicals; newspapers; books and magazines, including those relating to sportsmen and 
sports events; book marks; printed teaching material; score sheets; events programs; 
albums relating to events; photograph albums; autograph books, printed timetables, 
pamphlets; collector's photographs of players; bumper stickers, stickers, albums, 
sticker albums; posters; photographs; paper tablecloths; paper napkins; paper bags; 
invitation cards; greeting cards; gift-wrapping paper; coasters and garbage bags of 
paper or plastic materials; food wrapping paper; paper coffee filters; non-textile 
labels; paper handtowels; paper wet wipes; toilet paper; paper and/or cardboard boxes 
for handkerchiefs; paper tissues; paper diapers; stationery instructional and teaching 
material (excluding apparatus); typewriter paper; copying paper; envelopes; scratch 
pads; writing books; notebooks (non electronic); notepads; paper sheets for note taking; 
writing paper; binder paper; files; book cover paper; luminous paper; self-adhesive 
paper for notes; paperweights; crepe paper; cloth paper; paper badges or insignia; 
paper flags; paper pennants; writing instruments; fountain pens; pencils; ball-point 
pens; ball-point pen and pencil sets; felt-tip pens; fibre-tip pens and felt pens; 
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marker pens; ink, inking pads, rubber stamps; typewriting machines (electric or non-
electric); lithographs, lithographs (works of art); paintings (framed or unframed); 
paint boxes, paints and coloured pencils; chalks; pencil ornaments; blocks for printing; 
address books; diaries; personal organizers of paper; road maps; tickets, entry tickets, 
lottery tickets; scratch cards; cheques; comic books; calendars; postcards; advertising 
banners and materials; transfers; sticking labels; office requisites (except furniture); 
correction fluids; rubber erasers; pencil sharpeners; pencil holders; pen cases; stands 
and containers for office articles; paper clips; drawing pins; rulers; adhesive tapes 
for stationery, holders for the said adhesive tapes; staples; models; document folders; 
bulldog clips; notepad holders; business card holders; bookends; book supports; postage 
stamps; credit cards, telephone cards, cash cards, travel cards and discount cards for 
shows, cheque guarantee cards and debit cards (non magnetic) made of paper and/or 
cardboard; babies' napkin-pants (diaper-pants) of paper and cellulose (disposable); 
luggage tags of paper; passport holders; traveller's cheques; holders for chequebooks; 
all included in Class 16. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing; shoes and footwear; headgear; shirts; sweater shirts; polo shirts; sleeveless 
blouses; T-shirts; waistcoats; dresses; skirts; underclothing; swimwear; shorts; 
trousers; pullovers; knitted caps; caps; hats; sashes for wear; scarves; visors; 
tracksuits; sweat-shirts; jackets; blazers; waterproof clothing; coats; uniforms; 
neckties; headbands and wristbands; gloves; aprons; bibs; sports vests; stadium bibs; 
pyjamas; romper suits and children's clothes for playing; socks and stockings; 
suspenders; belts; braces; all included in Class 25. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Games, toys; sports balls; board games; tables for table football; cuddly toys and 
dolls; toy vehicles; puzzles; balloons; inflatable toys; sets in the form of small 
disks for playing (caps); gymnastics and sports equipment; football equipment, namely 
soccer balls, knee, elbow and shoulder pads, shin guards, goalkeeper gloves; soccer 
goals; sports bags specifically designed to hold certain objects; party novelties; 
small electronic games other than for use with a television set; hand-shaped objects 
made of foam (toys); playing cards; confetti; robots (toys) for entertainment; all 
included in Class 28. 
 
類別 Class 32 
Non-alcoholic beverages; syrups and powders for preparing non-alcoholic beverages; 
mineral and carbonated waters; fruit and vegetable beverages and fruit and vegetable 
juices; frozen fruit beverages; beers, stout, lager and ales; non-alcoholic beer; all 
included in Class 32. 
 
類別 Class 36 
Issuance and management of credit cards and travellers' cheques; financial services; 
banking services, credit and fund investment; insurance; hire-purchase financing; 
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financial sponsorship of sports meetings; information services concerning finance and 
insurance, provided from a computer database or by Internet or on any wireless 
electronic communication network; home banking services; Internet banking services on 
any wireless electronic communications network; electronic cash transactions; all 
included in Class 36. 
 
類別 Class 38 
Telecommunication services; mobile telephone communications; communications by telex; 
communications via computer terminals, via databases and on Internet-type 
telecommunications networks, or on any wireless electronic communications network; 
telegraph services; communication by telephone; providing telecommunication services 
for facilitating mobile commerce payment systems; facsimile communication; radio call 
services; conference services by telephone or by video; television broadcasting; 
broadcast of cable television programmes; radio broadcasting; press agency 
(communications); message transmission services; rental of telephones, facsimile 
machines and other communication apparatus; supply of information relating to 
telecommunication through data communication or on any wireless electronic 
communication network in the commercial sector; television and radio programme 
transmission and broadcasting services provided via the Internet or via any wireless 
electronic communications network; simultaneous broadcasting of film recordings and 
sound and video recordings; telecommunications services for the simultaneous 
distribution of interactive educational and entertainment products, interactive compact 
discs, CD-ROMs, computer programs and computer games; electronic mail; provision of 
access to telematic servers and to conversation groups in real time; computer-aided 
transmission of messages and images; provision of access to home purchasing and 
ordering services via computer and/or interactive communication technologies; 
information transmission (including sites on data communication networks) by means of 
telecommunications, of computer programs and other data; services of access provider to 
the Internet or any wireless electronic communications network (telecommunication 
services); provision of connections for telecommunications on the Internet or on 
databases; provision of access to digital music sites on the Internet or on any 
wireless electronic communications network; provision of access to mp3 Web sites on the 
Internet; leasing of access time to a database server centre (telecommunication 
services); leasing access time to a computer database (telecommunication services); 
transmission of digital music by telecommunications; online transmission of electronic 
publications; digital music transmission on the Internet or by any wireless electronic 
communications network; digital music transmission via MP3 Internet sites; providing 
access to computer bulletin boards and real-time chat forums via a global computer 
network; leasing of access time to computer bulletin boards and real-time chat forums 
via a global computer network; all included in Class 38. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education; training; entertainment; operating lotteries and competitions; betting and 
game services; entertainment services in connection with sports events; hospitality 
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services (sports, entertainment); sporting and cultural activities; organization of 
sporting and cultural events and activities; organization of sports competitions; 
organization and promotion of football events; ticket reservation, information and 
procurement services for sports or entertainment; exploitation of sports facilities; 
video and audiovisual systems rental; production, presentation, distribution, and/or 
rental of films and of audio and video recordings; production, presentation, 
distribution and/or rental of interactive educational and entertainment products, 
including interactive compact discs, CD-ROMs, computer programs and computer games; 
radio and television coverage of sporting events; production services for radio and 
television programmes as well as videotapes; booking of seats for shows and sports 
events; timing during sports events; arranging of beauty contests; interactive 
entertainment; betting and game services online carried out on the Internet and on any 
wireless electronic communication network; provision of raffles services; information 
in the field of entertainment (including sports) supplied online from a computer 
database or by Internet or by any wireless electronic communication network; electronic 
games services transmitted by Internet; publication of books and newspapers; 
publication of electronic books and newspapers online; audio and video recording 
services; production of animated cartoons for the cinema, production of cartoons for 
television; rental of sound and picture recordings for entertainment purposes; 
information concerning education, supplied online from a computer database or by 
Internet or by any wireless electronic communication network; setting up discussion 
groups on the Internet and on any wireless electronic communications network; 
translation services; photographic services; provision of entertainment infrastructures; 
fan-club services relating to access control to sports stadia through the issuing of 
supporter fidelity and membership cards which would contain personal data of the owner; 
leasing of sound and image recordings; all included in Class 41. 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300726101 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

UNION DES ASSOCIATIONS EUROPEENNES DE FOOTBALL (UEFA) 
ROUTE DE GENEVE 46, 1260 NYON 2, SWITZERLAND 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Wong & Tang 
Units 2001-2, 20/F., CC Wu Building, 302-8 Hennessy Road, 
Wanchai, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 12, 16, 25, 28, 32, 36, 38, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

21-09-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

30-08-2016 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 3 
Cosmetics; soaps; cosmetic bath preparations; perfumery, eau-de-Cologne; pre-shaving 
and after-shaving lotions; shaving creams; shampoos, hair conditioners; dentifrices, 
mouthwashes; deodorants and antiperspirants for personal use; nourishing creams, 
cosmetic creams; cleansing creams for the face; make-up removing preparations; sun 
screening lotion; hair lotions, hair sprays; toiletry creams, eye shadows, face powders, 
cosmetic pencils; decorative transfers for cosmetic purposes; cleaning, polishing, 
scouring and abrasive preparations for household use; washing powders; synthetic 
cleaning products; shoe creams and polishes; preservatives for leather; all included in 
Class 3. 
 
類別 Class 6 
Aluminium foil; decorative keyrings and chains of metal; metal money clips; figurines; 
ornaments; statues, statuettes, sculptures and trophies; pogs of metal; bottle caps; 
badges of metal; fixed metal dispensers of napkins or kitchen towels; all afore-
mentioned products of common metal or their alloys; all included in Class 6. 
 
類別 Class 14 
Jewellery; timepieces and wall clocks; alarm clocks; wristwatches; clocks; stopwatches, 
pendulums; medallions, pendants; watchcases; bracelets of precious metals; pins; badges 
or insignias of precious metal; pins (jewellery) for teams and players; tie clips and 
tiepins; cuff links; medals, cups, souvenir plates, tankards, trophies, statues, 
sculptures, tea pots, all of precious metals; bottle caps of precious metals; ashtrays 
and cigarette cases of precious metals; decorative fancy key rings of precious metals; 
ornamental key rings; coins; medals for clothing; medallions for clothing; all included 
in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leathers and imitation leathers; umbrellas; parasols; sports bags other than those 
adapted for their contents; leisure bags; travelling bags; rucksacks; holdalls; school 
satchels; bags to be pinned on belts; handbags; ball-shaped leather bags; beach bags; 
garment bags (covers); valises; briefcases; unfitted vanity cases, toiletry bags; key 
cases; wallets; purses; whips; all included in Class 18. 
 
類別 Class 20 
Mirrors; goods made of plastic, namely souvenir statues, figurines, statuettes, 
trophies; bracelets of plastic; cushions; cushions as car accessories; sleeping bags; 
furniture, furniture and fittings; chairs for interior and exterior use; racks 
(furniture); display stands; fixed non-metallic towel dispensers; coat hangers; fans 
for personal use; inflatable or rigid promotional objects made of plastic; point of 
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sale display or signage (furniture); bookshelves; picture frames; display stands for 
stationery supplies; non-metallic bottle caps; all included in Class 20. 
 
類別 Class 24 
Sleeping bags (sewn wrapping sheet); sheets; quilt covers; bedspreads; pillow cases; 
curtains; shower curtains; draperies; towels; bath linens; dish cloths and dish towels; 
blankets; cloth handkerchiefs; wall hangings; flags; banners; pennants; table cloths 
made of textile; labels (cloth) ; all included in Class 24. 
 
類別 Class 35 
Employment agency services; personnel recruitment; advertising services; agencies for 
advertising of publicity materials; advertising agency services; advertising carried 
out on the Internet and on any wireless electronic communication network; dissemination 
of advertising matter; rental of advertising space; rental of advertising time in film 
credits; television and radio advertising; advertising in the form of animated cartoons; 
promotional agency services; sports promotion agency services and public relations 
services; promotion of football events; market study services; market research, opinion 
poll services; organisation of exhibitions for commerce or publicity; organization of 
advertising in connection with commercial exhibitions; business services for creation 
of database including collection and compilation of information for databases; database 
management services; compilation of statistical information; promotion of soccer 
competitions; the bringing together, for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods 
(excluding the transport thereof) ; the bringing together, for the benefit of others, 
of a variety of sports event merchandise (excluding the transport thereof) enabling 
customers to conveniently view and purchase those goods via the Internet or via 
wireless electronic communication device; advertising and promotional services, 
information services related to advertising and promotion, commercial information 
services, these various services provided from a computer database or by Internet or on 
any wireless electronic communications network; compilation of advertisements for use 
as Web pages on the Internet and on any wireless electronic communication network; 
supply of space on an Internet site and on any wireless electronic communication 
network for advertisements for goods or services; auction sales held on the Internet or 
on any wireless electronic communications network; compilation of directories for 
publication on the Internet and on any wireless electronic communications network; 
business administration services for processing sales carried out on the Internet and 
on any wireless electronic communication network; sales promotion by providing 
advantage programs for customers; providing bonus programs for clients in sporting 
stadiums through the issuing of supporter fidelity and membership cards which would 
contain personal data of the owner; compilation of information into computer databases 
and especially of fixed or animated images; E-commerce services in the nature of on-
line supplying of sales contracts and sale of goods for others; promotion of sports 
events in the domain of soccer; promotion of goods and services of third parties, by 
means of contractual agreements, particularly sponsorship and licensing agreements, 
providing them with increased brand awareness and enhanced image derived from cultural 
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and sporting events, particularly international events; recording of data and 
information on sports performances; all included in Class 35. 
 
類別 Class 39 
Operation of a travel agency, namely organisation and reservation of trips; ticket 
reservation , information and procurement services for travel; transportation by plane, 
railway, bus and truck; transport by ship; travel services by ship; tourist travel 
services; vehicle rental; rental of parking spaces; taxi transport; transportation of 
goods by ship; distribution of water, heat, gas and electricity; newspaper, review and 
book delivery; postal services, messenger and mail delivery services; storage of goods; 
distribution of solvents, paraffins, waxes, bitumens and oil products, with the 
exception of liquid gas; distribution (transport) of films and recordings of sound and 
images; distribution (transport) of interactive education and entertainment, 
interactive compact discs, CD ROMs, computer programs and computer games; all included 
in Class 39. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Exposed films, slides, small electronic games intended for use with a television set; 
video games; video game consoles; arcade games; video game machines; video game 
cassettes; video game discs; computer software (recorded programs), including computer 
games software; computer programs and databases; accessories to be used with video game, 
controllers, joypads, steering wheels and dance mats; recorded or downloaded sound, 
images or data; magnetic, digital or analogue recording media for sound or image; video 
tapes, magnetic tapes, magnetic discs, DVDs, MD's, floppy discs, optical discs, compact 
discs, CD-ROMs, video discs, memory cards, USB keys, blank or pre-recorded with music, 
sound or images (which may be cartoons); holograms; publications in electronic format 
via CD-ROM, databases and the Internet; spectacles, sunglasses, cases and chains for 
sunglasses and spectacles; binoculars; magnets and decorative magnets; directional 
compasses; sound and image recording, transmission and reproduction apparatus; 
satellite dishes; decoders, namely computer software and hardware which can convert, 
supply and transmit audio and video data; televisions, flatscreens, LCD screens, high 
definition screens and plasma screens; radios; home theatre systems; video recorders; 
CD players; DVD players; MP3 players; digital music format players; loud-speakers; head 
sets, headphones and earphones; computers; system for singing with pre-recorded 
background music and with lyric shown on screen; audio mixing and editing systems; 
video mixing and editing systems; computer data processing apparatus; computer 
keyboards; computer screens; modems; accessories for computers included in this class, 
computer mouse and mouse mats; navigation systems; personal digital assistants; 
electronic pocket translators; dictaphones; electronic agendas; scanners; printers; 
photocopiers; facsimile machines; telephones; automatic answering machines; videophones; 
cellular telephones; accessories for mobile telephones included in this class, namely, 
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cell phone covers, devices for handsfree use of mobile phones, earphones and headsets 
for mobile phones, keyboards for mobile phones, mobile phone straps, specialty holsters 
for carrying mobile phones, video camera and camera attachments for mobile phones; 
remote controllers for television and video systems; video conferencing systems; 
calculating machines; credit card readers; currency converters; automated teller 
machines; video cameras, portable cameras with built-in video recorders; photographic 
equipment, cameras, film cameras, projectors, flash lamps, camera cases, batteries and 
cells; computer screen-saver programs; recorded or blank magnetic, digital or analog 
sound or image recording media; magnetic cards (encoded); memory cards; microprocessor 
cards; magnetic or computer chip credit cards, magnetic or computer chip phonecards, 
magnetic or computer chip cards for cash exchanging machines; magnetic or computer chip 
cards for automated teller machines and currency convertors, magnetic or computer chip 
prepaid cards for mobile phones, magnetic or computer chip cards for traveling and 
shows, magnetic or computer chip cheque guarantee cards and magnetic or computer chip 
debit cards; irons; alarms; electronic dispensers; electronic commerce payment systems; 
wind socks (wind-direction indicators); distance-measuring equipment; speed-measuring 
and displaying equipment; all included in Class 9. 
 
類別 Class 12 
Bicycles, motorcycles, motor cars, lorries, pickup trucks, motor coaches, refrigerated 
vehicles; airplanes and boats; balloons, aerostats; motor car accessories, namely sun 
visors, tyre covers, luggage racks, ski racks, wheel alloys and hubcaps; pneumatic 
tyres, seat covers, vehicle covers, prams, pushchairs, motor car seats for babies or 
children; motors and engines for land vehicles; all included in Class 12. 
 
類別 Class 16 
Money clips for holding bank notes; coloring and drawing books; activity books; 
periodicals; newspapers; books and magazines, including those relating to sportsmen and 
sports events; book marks; printed teaching material; score sheets; events programs; 
albums relating to events; photograph albums; autograph books, printed timetables, 
pamphlets; collector's photographs of players; bumper stickers, stickers, albums, 
sticker albums; posters; photographs; paper tablecloths; paper napkins; paper bags; 
invitation cards; greeting cards; gift-wrapping paper; coasters and garbage bags of 
paper or plastic materials; food wrapping paper; paper coffee filters; non-textile 
labels; paper handtowels; paper wet wipes; toilet paper; paper and/or cardboard boxes 
for handkerchiefs; paper tissues; paper diapers; stationery instructional and teaching 
material (excluding apparatus); typewriter paper; copying paper; envelopes; scratch 
pads; writing books; notebooks (non electronic); notepads; paper sheets for note taking; 
writing paper; binder paper; files; book cover paper; luminous paper; self-adhesive 
paper for notes; paperweights; crepe paper; cloth paper; paper badges or insignia; 
paper flags; paper pennants; writing instruments; fountain pens; pencils; ball-point 
pens; ball-point pen and pencil sets; felt-tip pens; fibre-tip pens and felt pens; 
marker pens; ink, inking pads, rubber stamps; typewriting machines (electric or non-
electric); lithographs, lithographs (works of art); paintings (framed or unframed); 
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paint boxes, paints and coloured pencils; chalks; pencil ornaments; blocks for printing; 
address books; diaries; personal organizers of paper; road maps; tickets, entry tickets, 
lottery tickets; scratch cards; cheques; comic books; calendars; postcards; advertising 
banners and materials; transfers; sticking labels; office requisites (except furniture); 
correction fluids; rubber erasers; pencil sharpeners; pencil holders; pen cases; stands 
and containers for office articles; paper clips; drawing pins; rulers; adhesive tapes 
for stationery, holders for the said adhesive tapes; staples; models; document folders; 
bulldog clips; notepad holders; business card holders; bookends; book supports; postage 
stamps; credit cards, telephone cards, cash cards, travel cards and discount cards for 
shows, cheque guarantee cards and debit cards (non magnetic) made of paper and/or 
cardboard; babies' napkin-pants (diaper-pants) of paper and cellulose (disposable); 
luggage tags of paper; passport holders; traveller's cheques; holders for chequebooks; 
all included in Class 16. 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing; shoes and footwear; headgear; shirts; sweater shirts; polo shirts; sleeveless 
blouses; T-shirts; waistcoats; dresses; skirts; underclothing; swimwear; shorts; 
trousers; pullovers; knitted caps; caps; hats; sashes for wear; scarves; visors; 
tracksuits; sweat-shirts; jackets; blazers; waterproof clothing; coats; uniforms; 
neckties; headbands and wristbands; gloves; aprons; bibs; sports vests; stadium bibs; 
pyjamas; romper suits and children's clothes for playing; socks and stockings; 
suspenders; belts; braces; all included in Class 25. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Games, toys; sports balls; board games; tables for table football; cuddly toys and 
dolls; toy vehicles; puzzles; balloons; inflatable toys; sets in the form of small 
disks for playing (caps); gymnastics and sports equipment; football equipment, namely 
soccer balls, knee, elbow and shoulder pads, shin guards, goalkeeper gloves; soccer 
goals; sports bags specifically designed to hold certain objects; party novelties; 
small electronic games other than for use with a television set; hand-shaped objects 
made of foam (toys); playing cards; confetti; robots (toys) for entertainment; all 
included in Class 28. 
 
類別 Class 32 
Non-alcoholic beverages; syrups and powders for preparing non-alcoholic beverages; 
mineral and carbonated waters; fruit and vegetable beverages and fruit and vegetable 
juices; frozen fruit beverages; beers, stout, lager and ales; non-alcoholic beer; all 
included in Class 32. 
 
類別 Class 36 
Issuance and management of credit cards and travellers' cheques; financial services; 
banking services, credit and fund investment; insurance; hire-purchase financing; 
financial sponsorship of sports meetings; information services concerning finance and 
insurance, provided from a computer database or by Internet or on any wireless 
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electronic communication network; home banking services; Internet banking services on 
any wireless electronic communications network; electronic cash transactions; all 
included in Class 36. 
 
類別 Class 38 
Telecommunication services; mobile telephone communications; communications by telex; 
communications via computer terminals, via databases and on Internet-type 
telecommunications networks, or on any wireless electronic communications network; 
telegraph services; communication by telephone; providing telecommunication services 
for facilitating mobile commerce payment systems; facsimile communication; radio call 
services; conference services by telephone or by video; television broadcasting; 
broadcast of cable television programmes; radio broadcasting; press agency 
(communications); message transmission services; rental of telephones, facsimile 
machines and other communication apparatus; supply of information relating to 
telecommunication through data communication or on any wireless electronic 
communication network in the commercial sector; television and radio programme 
transmission and broadcasting services provided via the Internet or via any wireless 
electronic communications network; simultaneous broadcasting of film recordings and 
sound and video recordings; telecommunications services for the simultaneous 
distribution of interactive educational and entertainment products, interactive compact 
discs, CD-ROMs, computer programs and computer games; electronic mail; provision of 
access to telematic servers and to conversation groups in real time; computer-aided 
transmission of messages and images; provision of access to home purchasing and 
ordering services via computer and/or interactive communication technologies; 
information transmission (including sites on data communication networks) by means of 
telecommunications, of computer programs and other data; services of access provider to 
the Internet or any wireless electronic communications network (telecommunication 
services); provision of connections for telecommunications on the Internet or on 
databases; provision of access to digital music sites on the Internet or on any 
wireless electronic communications network; provision of access to mp3 Web sites on the 
Internet; leasing of access time to a database server centre (telecommunication 
services); leasing access time to a computer database (telecommunication services); 
transmission of digital music by telecommunications; online transmission of electronic 
publications; digital music transmission on the Internet or by any wireless electronic 
communications network; digital music transmission via MP3 Internet sites; providing 
access to computer bulletin boards and real-time chat forums via a global computer 
network; leasing of access time to computer bulletin boards and real-time chat forums 
via a global computer network; all included in Class 38. 
 
類別 Class 41 
Education; training; entertainment; operating lotteries and competitions; betting and 
game services; entertainment services in connection with sports events; hospitality 
services (sports, entertainment); sporting and cultural activities; organization of 
sporting and cultural events and activities; organization of sports competitions; 
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organization and promotion of football events; ticket reservation, information and 
procurement services for sports or entertainment; exploitation of sports facilities; 
video and audiovisual systems rental; production, presentation, distribution, and/or 
rental of films and of audio and video recordings; production, presentation, 
distribution and/or rental of interactive educational and entertainment products, 
including interactive compact discs, CD-ROMs, computer programs and computer games; 
radio and television coverage of sporting events; production services for radio and 
television programmes as well as videotapes; booking of seats for shows and sports 
events; timing during sports events; arranging of beauty contests; interactive 
entertainment; betting and game services online carried out on the Internet and on any 
wireless electronic communication network; provision of raffles services; information 
in the field of entertainment (including sports) supplied online from a computer 
database or by Internet or by any wireless electronic communication network; electronic 
games services transmitted by Internet; publication of books and newspapers; 
publication of electronic books and newspapers online; audio and video recording 
services; production of animated cartoons for the cinema, production of cartoons for 
television; rental of sound and picture recordings for entertainment purposes; 
information concerning education, supplied online from a computer database or by 
Internet or by any wireless electronic communication network; setting up discussion 
groups on the Internet and on any wireless electronic communications network; 
translation services; photographic services; provision of entertainment infrastructures; 
fan-club services relating to access control to sports stadia through the issuing of 
supporter fidelity and membership cards which would contain personal data of the owner; 
leasing of sound and image recordings; all included in Class 41. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300726480 

[540] 商標： 
Mark:  

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Crimson S.r.l. 
Via Assisi,  141-00181 Roma (RM),  ITALY 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

UNION PATENT SERVICE CENTRE 
UNITS E-F, 20TH FLOOR, NEICH TOWER, 128 GLOUCESTER ROAD, 
HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

21-09-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

19-09-2016 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 14 
precious metals and their alloys and goods of precious metals or coated therewith 
(included in Class 14); jewellery, precious stones; horological and chronometric 
instruments 
 
類別 Class 18 
leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials (included in Class 
18); animal skins, hides; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols and walking 
sticks; whips, harness and saddlery 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing, footwear, headgear 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300745452 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

NINTENDO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NINTENDO CO., LTD.) 
11-1, Hokotate-cho, Kamitoba, Minami-ku, Kyoto-shi, 
Kyoto, Japan. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TSANGS 
1st Floor, SBI Centre, 54-58 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 28, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

23-10-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-09-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
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類別 Class 16 
Paper and cardboard; Industrial packaging containers of paper; Food wrapping plastic 
film for household use; Garbage bags of paper [for household use]; Garbage bags of 
plastics [for household use]; Hygienic paper; Paper patterns; Towels of paper; Table 
cloths of paper; Table napkins of paper; Hand towels of paper; Banners of paper; Flags 
of paper; Handkerchiefs of paper; Babies' diapers of paper; Tailors' chalk; Baggage 
tags; Printed lottery tickets [other than toys]; Trading cards; other printed matter; 
Paintings and calligraphic works; Photographs; Photograph stands; Stationery and study 
materials; Pastes and other adhesives for stationery or household purposes; 
Blueprinting machines; Addressing machines; Printers' reglets [interline leads]; Inking 
ribbons; Printing types; Automatic stamp putting-on machines; Electric staplers for 
offices; Envelope sealing machines for offices; Stamp obliterating machines; Drawing 
instruments; Decorators' paintbrushes; Typewriters; Checkwriters; Mimeographs; Relief 
duplicators; Paper shredders [for office use]; Sealing wax; Marking templates; Electric 
pencil sharpeners; Franking machines [stamping machines]; Rotary duplicators; Indoor 
aquaria and their fittings; drawing or drafting machines and apparatus; time and date 
stamping machines 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
Consumer video games; Programs for consumer video games; Electronic circuits, magnetic 
discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, 
CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing programs for consumer video games; 
Controllers, joysticks and memory cards for consumer video games; other parts and 
fittings for consumer video games; Programs for handheld games with liquid crystal 
displays; Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, 
magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media 
storing programs for handheld games with liquid crystal displays; Arcade video game 
machines; Programs for arcade video game machines; Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, 
optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-
ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing programs for arcade video game machines; 
Parts and fittings for arcade video game machines; Computers; Electronic circuits, 
magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM 
cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing computer programs; 
downloadable computer programs; other computer programs; other electronic machines, 
apparatus and their parts; Laboratory apparatus and instruments; Pedometers; other 
measuring or testing machines and instruments; Power distribution or control machines 
and apparatus; Batteries and cells; Electric or magnetic meters and testers; Electric 
wires and cables; Photographic machines and apparatus; Cinematographic machines and 
apparatus; Optical apparatus and instruments; Spectacles [eyeglasses and goggles]; 
optical processed glass [not for building]; Life saving apparatus and equipment; 
Cellular phones; Straps for cellular phones; other parts and fittings for cellular 
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phones; other telecommunication machines and apparatus; Recorded compact discs; other 
phonograph records; Electronic circuits and CD-ROMs recorded automatic performance 
programs for electronic musical instruments; Metronomes; Ozonisers [ozonators]; 
Electrolysers [electrolytic cells]; Slot machines; Sports training simulators; Vehicle 
drive training simulators; Rotary converters; Phase modifiers; Electric flat irons; 
Electric hair-curlers; Electric buzzers; Railway signals; Vehicle breakdown warning 
triangles; Luminous or mechanical road signs; Fire alarms; Gas alarms; Gloves for 
protection against accidents; Fire extinguishers; Fire hydrants; Fire hose nozzles; 
Fire engines; Fire boats; Sprinkler systems for fire protection; Anti-theft warning 
apparatus; Protective helmets; Fireproof garments; Dust masks; Gas masks; Magnetic 
cores; Cigar lighters for automobiles; Resistance wires; Electrodes; Welding masks; 
Exposed cinematographic films; Exposed slide films; Slide film mounts; Recorded video 
discs and video tapes; Electronic publications; Gasolinc station equipment; Vending 
machines; Coin-operated gates for car parking facilities; Cash registers; Slide-rules; 
Coin counting or sorting machines; electric sign boards for displaying target figures, 
current outputs; Photo-copying machines; Manually operated computing apparatus; Time 
clocks [time recording devices]; Punched card office machines; Voting machines; Billing 
machines; Postage stamp checking apparatus; Weight belts [for scuba diving]; Wetsuits 
[for scuba diving]; Inflatable swimming floats; Protective helmets for sports; Air 
tanks [for scuba diving]; Swimming flutter boards; Diving machines and apparatus [not 
for sports]; Regulators [for scuba diving]; Electric arc welding machines; Metal 
cutting machines [by arc, gas or plasma]; Egg-candlers; Electric welding apparatus; 
Electric door openers; Ear plugs 
 
類別 Class 28 
Game machines and apparatus; Go games; Japanese chess [Shogi games]; Cardgames and 
their accessories; Japanese playing cards [Utagaruta]; Dice; Japanese dice games 
[Sugoroku]; Dice cups; Diamond games; Chess games; Checkers [checker sets]; Conjuring 
apparatus; Dominoes; Playing cards; Japanese playing cards [Hanafuda]; Mah-jong; 
Billiard equipment; card game toys and their accessories; Hand-held games with liquid 
crystal displays; Parts and fittings for hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; 
other toys; Dolls; Toys for domestic pets; Sports equipment; Wax for skis; Fishing 
tackle; Insect collecting implements; Amusement machines and apparatus for use in 
amusement parks (other than arcade video game machines) 
 
類別 Class 41 
Educational and instruction services relating to arts, crafts, sports or general 
knowledge; Organization, management or arrangement of seminars; Animal training; Plant 
exhibitions; Gardens for public admission; Caves for public admission; Animal 
exhibitions; Reference libraries of literature and documentary records; Art exhibitions; 
Providing electronic publications; Publication of books; Planning arrangement of 
showing movies, shows, plays or musical performances; Providing images via 
communication by handheld games with liquid crystal displays; Providing images via 
communication by arcade video game machines; Providing images via communication by 
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consumer video games; providing images via other communication means; Movie showing, 
movie film production, or movie film distribution; Presentation of live show 
performances; Direction or presentation of plays; Presentation of musical performance; 
Production of radio or television programs; Production of video tape film in the fields 
of education, culture, entertainment or sports [not for movies, radio or television 
programs and not for advertising and publicity]; Direction of making radio or 
television programs; operation of video equipment or audio equipment for production of 
radio or television programs; Organization, management or arrangement of sports 
competitions; Organization, management or arrangement of video game events; 
Organization, management or arrangement of horse races; Organization, management or 
arrangement of bicycle races; Organization, management or arrangement of boat races; 
Organization, management or arrangement of autoraces; Operating lotteries; Translation; 
Language interpretation; Photography; Providing audio or video studios; Providing 
sports facilities; Providing games via communication by handheld games with liquid 
crystal displays; Providing games via communication by arcade video game machines; 
Providing games via communication by consumer video games; Providing games via other 
communication; Providing information on amusement via computer terminals; Providing 
amusement facilities; Providing facilities for movies, shows, plays, music or 
educational training; Booking of seats for shows; Rental of sports equipment; Rental of 
cinematographic machines and apparatus; Rental of cine-films; Rental of negatives; 
Rental of positives; Providing games for consumer video games; Providing games for 
handheld games with liquid crystal displays; Providing games for arcade video game 
machines; Rental of consumer video games; Rental of toys; Rental of musical instruments; 
Rental of cameras; Rental of optical machines and instruments; Rental of television 
sets; Book rental; Rental of radio sets; Rental of records or sound-recorded magnetic 
tapes; Rental of image-recorded magnetic tapes; Rental of amusement machines and 
apparatus; Rental of game machines and apparatus; Rental of paintings and calligraphic 
works; Providing games via telecommunication network; Providing games via communication 
network 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300748936 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

NINTENDO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NINTENDO CO., LTD.) 
11-1, Hokotate-cho, Kamitoba, Minami-ku, Kyoto-shi, 
Kyoto, Japan. 

[740/ 擁有人的送達地址: Owner's TSANGS 
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750] Address for Service: 1st Floor, SBI Centre, 54-58 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

28 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

27-10-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-09-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 9 
controllers and joysticks for consumer video games; other parts and fittings for 
consumer video games; Consumer video games; Programs for consumer video games; 
Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic 
tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing 
programs for consumer video games; Programs for handheld games with liquid crystal 
displays; Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, 
magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media 
storing programs for handheld games with liquid crystal displays; controllers and 
joysticks for arcade video game machines; Arcade video game machines; Programs for 
arcade video game machines; Electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical 
magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other 
storage media storing programs for arcade video game machines; Parts and fittings for 
arcade video game machines; Computers; Computer programs; Electronic circuits, magnetic 
discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, 
CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other storage media storing computer programs; other electronic 
machines, apparatus and their parts; Laboratory apparatus and instruments; Pedometers; 
other measuring or testing machines and instruments; Power distribution or control 
machines and apparatus; Batteries and cells; Electric or magnetic meters and testers; 
Electric wires and cables; Photographic machines and apparatus; Cinematographic 
machines and apparatus; Optical apparatus and instruments; Spectacles [eyeglasses and 
goggles]; Life saving apparatus and equipment; Cellular phones; Straps for cellular 
phones; other parts and fittings for cellular phones; other telecommunication machines 
and apparatus; Recorded compact discs; other phonograph records; Electronic circuits 
and CD-ROMs recorded automatic performance programs for electronic musical instruments; 
Metronomes; Slot machines; Sports training simulators; Vehicle drive training 
simulators; Rotary converters; Phase modifiers; Electric flat irons; Electric hair-
curlers; Electric buzzers; Vehicle breakdown warning triangles; Luminous or mechanical 
road signs; Fire alarms; Gas alarms; Gloves for protection against accidents; Fire 
extinguishers; Fire hydrants; Sprinkler systems for fire protection; Anti-theft warning 
apparatus; Protective helmets; Fireproof garments; Dust masks; Gas masks; Magnetic 
cores; Cigar lighters for automobiles; Resistance wires; Electrodes; Welding masks; 
Exposed cinematographic films; Exposed slide films; Slide film mounts; Recorded video 
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discs and video tapes; Electronic publications; Gasoline station equipment; Vending 
machines; Coin-operated gates for car parking facilities; Cash registers; Coin counting 
or sorting machines; Photo-copying machines; Manually operated computing apparatus; 
Drawing or drafting machines and apparatus; Time clocks [time recording devices]; 
Punched card office machines; Voting machines; Billing machines; Postage stamp checking 
apparatus; Weight belts [for scuba diving]; Wetsuits [for scuba diving]; Protective 
helmets for sports; Air tanks [for scuba diving]; Swimming flutter boards; Diving 
machines and apparatus [not for sports]; Regulators [for scuba diving]; Electric arc 
welding machines; Metal cutting machines [by arc, gas or plasma]; Electric door openers; 
Ear plugs 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 28 
Hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; AC adapters for hand-held games with 
liquid crystal displays; Other parts and fittings for hand-held games with liquid 
crystal displays; Playing cards; Card game toys and their accessories; other toys; Card 
games and their accessories; Game machines and apparatus; Amusement machines and 
apparatus for use in amusement parks (other than arcade video game machines); Dolls; Go 
games; Japanese chess [Shogi games]; Japanese playing cards [Utagaruta]; Dice; Japanese 
dice games [Sugoroku]; Dice cups; Diamond games; Chess games; Checkers [checker sets]; 
Conjuring apparatus; Dominoes; Japanese playing cards [Hanafuda]; Mah-jong; Billiard 
equipment; Toys for domestic pets; Sports equipment; Wax for skis; Fishing tackle; 
Insect collecting implements 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300749980 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

NINTENDO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NINTENDO CO., LTD.) 
11-1, Hokotate-cho, Kamitoba, Minami-ku, Kyoto-shi, 
Kyoto, Japan. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TSANGS 
1st Floor, SBI Centre, 54-58 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

31-10-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

02-09-2016 
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放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
paper; paper containers; food wrapping films for household purpose; garbage bags of 
paper; garbage bags of plastics; hygienic paper; dressmaking patterns (paper patterns 
for making clothes); towels of paper; table cloths of paper; paper napkins; hand towels 
of paper; paper banners; flags of paper; handkerchiefs of paper; babies' diapers of 
paper and babies' napkins of paper; tailors' chalk (steatite); baggage labels; printed 
lottery tickets [other than toys]; trading cards; printed matters; calligraphy and 
paintings; photographs; photograph stands; stationery; adhesives for stationery or 
household purpose; blueprinting machines; addressing machines; printers' reglets; 
inking ribbons and typewriter ribbons; printing types; automatic stamp applying 
machines; electric staplers; envelope sealing machines for offices; stamp obliterating 
machines; drawing instruments and drawing materials; paintbrushes; typewriters; 
checkwriters; mimeographs; letterpress duplicating machines; paper shredders; sealing 
wax; marking templates; electric pencil sharpening machines; postal frankers (franking 
machines); rotary duplicators; indoor aquaria and parts and fittings therefor 
 
類別 Class 28 
game machines and apparatus; Go game equipment (Japanese board game); Shogi game 
equipment (Japanese chess); card game equipment and parts and fittings therefor; 
Utagaruta cards (Japanese playing cards); dice; Sugoroku games (Japanese Parcheesi); 
dice cups (cups for dice); diamond games (Chinese checkers); chess games; checkers; 
conjuring apparatus; dominoes; playing cards; Hanafuda cards (Japanese playing cards 
containing pictures of flowers and animals); mahjong equipment; billiard equipment; 
card game toys and parts and fittings therefor; portable liquid crystal game machines; 
parts and fittings for portable liquid crystal game machines; toys; dolls; toys for 
domestic pets; sporting and gymnastic implements; wax for skis; fishing tackles; insect 
collecting equipment; amusement machines and apparatus for use in amusement parks 
( other than video game apparatus for commercial use) 
 
類別 Class 41 
educational or instruction services for arts and crafts, sports or science; 
organization, management or arrangement of seminars; animal training; plant exhibitions; 
gardens for public admission; caves for public admission; animal exhibition; public 
reference libraries; art exhibitions; providing electronic publications; publication of 
books; planning or management of showing movies, shows, plays or musical performances; 
providing images using telecommunications conducted by portable liquid crystal game 
machines; providing images using telecommunications conducted by video game apparatus 
for commercial use; providing images using telecommunications conducted by video game 
apparatus for personal use; providing images using telecommunications conducted by 
other machines and apparatus; movie showing, movie film production, or movie film 
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distribution; presentation of live show performances; direction or presentation of 
plays; presentation of musical performances; production of radio or television programs; 
production of video tape films in the fields of education, culture, entertainment or 
sports (not for movies, radio or television programs and not for advertising and 
publicity); direction of making radio or television programs; operations of video 
equipment or audio equipment for production of radio or television programs; 
organization, management or arrangement of sports competitions; organization, 
management or arrangement of events relating to video games; organization, management 
or arrangement of horse races; organization, management or arrangement of bicycle races; 
organization, management or arrangement of boat races; organization, management or 
arrangement of autoraces; operating lotteries; language interpretation; translation; 
photography; providing audio or video studios; providing sports facilities; providing 
games and game programs using telecommunications conducted by portable liquid crystal 
game machines; providing games and game programs using telecommunications conducted by 
video game apparatus for commercial use; providing games and game programs using 
telecommunications conducted by video game apparatus for personal use; providing games 
and game programs using telecommunications conducted by other machines and apparatus; 
providing amusement information using computer terminals; providing amusement 
facilities; providing facilities for movies, shows, plays, music or educational 
training; booking of seats for shows; rental of sports equipment; rental of 
cinematographic machines and apparatus; rental of cine-films or motion pictures; rental 
of negatives; rental of positives; providing games and game programs for video game 
apparatus for personal use; providing games and game programs for portable liquid 
crystal game machines; providing games and game programs for video game apparatus for 
commercial use; rental of video game apparatus for personal use; rental of toys; rental 
of musical instruments; rental of cameras; rental of optical apparatus and instruments; 
rental of television sets; book rental; rental of radio sets; rental of records or 
sound pre-recorded magnetic tapes; rental of video pre-recorded magnetic tapes; rental 
of amusement machines and apparatus for use in amusement parks; rental of amusement 
apparatus; rental of calligraphy and paintings; providing games and game programs using 
telecommunication lines; providing games and game programs using telecommunication 
networks 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 9 
video game apparatus for personal use; programs for video game apparatus for personal 
use; electronic circuits, magnetic disks, optical disks, optical-magnetic disks, 
magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other memory media 
carrying programs for video game apparatus for personal use; controllers, joysticks and 
memory cards for video game apparatus for personal use; parts and fittings for video 
game apparatus for personal use; programs for portable liquid crystal game machines; 
electronic circuits, magnetic disks, optical disks, optical-magnetic disks, magnetic 
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tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other memory media carrying 
programs for portable liquid crystal game machines; video game apparatus for commercial 
use; programs for video game apparatus for commercial use; electronic circuits, 
magnetic disks, optical disks, optical-magnetic disks, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM 
cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other memory media carrying programs for video game 
apparatus for commercial use; parts and fittings for video game apparatus for 
commercial use; computers; electronic circuits, magnetic disks, optical disks, optical-
magnetic disks, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and other 
memory media carrying programs for computers; downloadable computer programs; computer 
programs; electronic machines, instruments and parts and fittings therefor; laboratory 
apparatus and instruments; pedometers; measuring or testing machines and instruments; 
power distribution or control machines and apparatus; batteries; electric or magnetic 
measuring machines and instruments; electric wires and cables; photographic apparatus 
and instruments; cinematographic apparatus and instruments; optical apparatus and 
instruments; spectacles; processed glass (not for buildings); life saving apparatus and 
equipment; portable telephones; straps for portable telephones; parts and fittings for 
portable telephones; electrical communication apparatus and instruments; pre-recorded 
compact discs (CDs); records; electronic circuits and CD-ROMs carrying automatic 
performance programs for electronic musical instruments; metronomes; ozonisers 
(ozonators); electrolysers (electrolytic cells); slot machines; sports training 
simulators; vehicle driving training simulators; phase modifiers; electric flat irons; 
electrically heated hair-curlers; electric buzzers; railway signal equipment; vehicle 
breakdown warning triangles; luminous or mechanical road signs; fire alarms; gas alarms; 
gloves for protection against accidents; fire extinguishers; fire hydrants; fire hose 
nozzles; fire engines; fire boats; sprinkler systems for fire protection; anti-theft 
warning apparatus; protective helmets; fireproof clothing (clothing for protection 
against fire); dust masks; gas masks; magnetic cores; cigar lighters for automobiles; 
resistance wires; electrodes; welding masks; cinematographic films; slide films 
(transparencies); slide film mounts; pre-recorded video discs and video tapes; 
electronic publications; gasoline station equipment; vending machines (automatic 
distribution machines); coin-operated gates for car parks or parking lots; cash 
registers; calculating scales (slide-rules); coin counting and sorting machines; 
operation recording machines; photo-copying machines; manually operated calculators; 
drawing or drafting machines and apparatus; time and date stamping machines; time 
recorders (time recording apparatus); punch card machines; voting machines; billing 
machines; apparatus to check stamping mail; weight belts; inflatable swimming floats; 
protective helmets for sports; air tanks; swimming flutter boards; diving machines and 
apparatus [not for sports]; regulators; electric arc welding machines; egg-candlers; 
electric welding apparatus; electric automatic door openers; ear plugs 
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[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300752346 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

NINTENDO KABUSHIKI KAISHA (NINTENDO CO., LTD.) 
11-1, Hokotate-cho, Kamitoba, Minami-ku, Kyoto-shi, 
Kyoto, Japan. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

TSANGS 
1st Floor, SBI Centre, 54-58 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong 
Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

9, 28, 41 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

02-11-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

30-09-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Paper and cardboard; Industrial packaging containers of paper; Food wrapping plastic 
film for household use; Garbage bags of paper [for household use]; Garbage bags of 
plastics [for household use]; Hygienic paper; Paper patterns; Towels of paper; Table 
cloths of paper; Table napkins of paper; Hand towels of paper; Banners of paper; Flags 
of paper; Handkerchiefs of paper; Babies' diapers of paper; Tailors' chalk; Baggage 
tags; Printed lottery tickets [other than toys]; Trading cards; printed matter; 
Paintings and calligraphic works; Photographs; Photograph stands; Stationery and study 
materials; pastes and adhesives for stationery or household purposes; Blueprinting 
machines; Addressing machines; Printers' reglets [interline leads]; Inking ribbons; 
Printing types; Automatic stamp putting-on machines; Electric staplers for offices; 
Envelope sealing machines for offices; Stamp obliterating machines; Drawing instruments; 
Decorators' paintbrushes; Typewriters; Checkwriters; Mimeographs; Relief duplicators; 
Paper shredders [for office use]; Sealing wax; Marking templates; Electric pencil 
sharpeners; Franking machines [stamping machines]; Rotary duplicators; Indoor aquaria 
and their fittings. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
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類別 Class 9 
Consumer video games; Programs for consumer video games; electronic circuits, magnetic 
discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, 
CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and storage media storing programs for consumer video games; 
Controllers, joysticks and memory cards for consumer video games; parts and fittings 
for consumer video games; Programs for handheld games with liquid crystal displays; 
electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic 
tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs and storage media storing programs 
for handheld games with liquid crystal displays; Arcade video game machines; Programs 
for arcade video game machines; electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical discs, 
optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-ROMs 
and storage media storing programs for arcade video game machines; Parts and fittings 
for arcade video game machines; Computers; electronic circuits, magnetic discs, optical 
discs, optical magnetic discs, magnetic tapes, ROM cards, ROM cartridges, CD-ROMs, DVD-
ROMs and storage media storing computer programs; downloadable computer programs; 
computer programs; electronic machines, apparatus and their parts; Laboratory apparatus 
and instruments; Pedometers; measuring or testing machines and instruments; Power 
distribution or control machines and apparatus; Batteries and cells; Electric or 
magnetic meters and testers; Electric wires and cables; Photographic machines and 
apparatus; Cinematographic machines and apparatus; Optical apparatus and instruments; 
Spectacles [eyeglasses and goggles]; Processed glass [not for building]; Life saving 
apparatus and equipment; Cellular phones; Straps for cellular phones; parts and 
fittings for cellular phones; telecommunication machines and apparatus; Recorded 
compact discs; phonograph records; Electronic circuits and CD-ROMs recorded automatic 
performance programs for electronic musical instruments; Metronomes; Ozonisers 
[ozonators]; Electrolysers [electrolytic cells]; Slot machines; Sports training 
simulators; Vehicle drive training simulators; Rotary converters; Phase modifiers; 
Electric flat irons; Electric hair-curlers; Electric buzzers; Railway signals; Vehicle 
breakdown warning triangles; Luminous or mechanical road signs; Fire alarms; Gas alarms; 
Gloves for protection against accidents; Fire extinguishers; Fire hydrants; Fire hose 
nozzles; Fire engines; Fire boats; Sprinkler systems for fire protection; Anti-theft 
warning apparatus; Protective helmets; Fireproof garments; Dust masks; Gas masks; 
Magnetic cores; Cigar lighters for automobiles; Resistance wires; Electrodes; Welding 
masks; Exposed cinematographic films; Exposed slide films; Slide film mounts; Recorded 
video discs and video tapes; Electronic publications; Gasoline station equipment; 
Vending machines; Coin-operated gates for car parking facilities; Cash registers; 
Slide-rules; Coin counting or sorting machines; electric sign boards for displaying 
target figures, current outputs; Photo-copying machines; Manually operated computing 
apparatus; Drawing or drafting machines and apparatus; Time and date stamping machines; 
Time clocks [time recording devices]; Punched card office machines; Voting machines; 
Billing machines; Postage stamp checking apparatus; Weight belts [for scuba diving]; 
Wetsuits [for scuba diving]; Inflatable swimming floats; Protective helmets for sports; 
Air tanks [for scuba diving]; Swimming flutter boards; Diving machines and apparatus 
[not for sports]; Regulators [for scuba diving]; Electric arc welding machines; Metal 
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cutting machines [by arc, gas or plasma]; Egg-candlers; Electric welding apparatus; 
Electric door openers; Ear plugs 
 
類別 Class 28 
Game machines and apparatus; Go games; Japanese chess [Shogi games]; Cardgames and 
their accessories; Japanese playing cards [Utagaruta]; Dice; Japanese dice games 
[Sugoroku]; Dice cups; Diamond games; Chess games; Checkers [checker sets]; Conjuring 
apparatus; Dominoes; Playing cards; Japanese playing cards [Hanafuda]; Mah-jong; 
Billiard equipment; Cardgame toys and their accessories; Hand-held games with liquid 
crystal displays; Parts and fittings for hand-held games with liquid crystal displays; 
toys; Dolls; Toys for domestic pets; Sports equipment; Wax for skis; Fishing tackle; 
Insect collecting implements; Amusement machines and apparatus for use in amusement 
parks (other than arcade video game machines). 
 
類別 Class 41 
Educational and instruction services relating to arts, crafts, sports or general 
knowledge; Organization, management or arrangement of seminars; Animal training; Plant 
exhibitions; Gardens for public admission; Caves for public admission; Animal 
exhibitions; Reference libraries of literature and documentary records; Art exhibitions; 
Providing electronic publications; Publication of books; Planning arrangement of 
showing movies, shows, plays or musical performances; Providing images via 
communication by handheld games with liquid crystal displays; Providing images via 
communication by arcade video game machines; Providing images via communication by 
consumer video games; Providing images via other communication; Movie showing, movie 
film production, or movie film distribution; Presentation of live show performances; 
Direction or presentation of plays; Presentation of musical performance; Production of 
radio or television programs; Production of video tape film in the fields of education, 
culture, entertainment or sports [not for movies, radio or television programs and not 
for advertising and publicity]; Direction of making radio or television programs; 
Operation of video equipment or audio equipment etc. for production of radio or 
television programs; Organization, management or arrangement of sports competitions; 
Organization, management or arrangement of video game events; Organization, management 
or arrangement of horse races; Organization, management or arrangement of bicycle races; 
Organization, management or arrangement of boat races; Organization, management or 
arrangement of autoraces; Operating lotteries; Translation; Language interpretation; 
Photography; Providing audio or video studios; Providing sports facilities; Providing 
games via communication by handheld games with liquid crystal displays; Providing games 
via communication by arcade video game machines; Providing games via communication by 
consumer video games; Providing games via other communication; Providing information on 
amusement via computer terminals; Providing amusement facilities; Providing facilities 
for movies, shows, plays, music or educational training; Booking of seats for shows; 
Rental of sports equipment; Rental of cinematographic machines and apparatus; Rental of 
cine-films; Rental of negatives; Rental of positives; Providing games for consumer 
video games; Providing games for handheld games with liquid crystal displays; Providing 
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games for arcade video game machines; Rental of consumer video games; Rental of toys; 
Rental of musical instruments; Rental of cameras; Rental of optical machines and 
instruments; Rental of television sets; Book rental; Rental of radio sets; Rental of 
records or sound-recorded magnetic tapes; Rental of image-recorded magnetic tapes; 
Rental of amusement machines and apparatus; Rental of game machines and apparatus; 
Rental of paintings and calligraphic works; Providing games via telecommunication 
network; Providing games via communication network 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300762318 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

GUNZE KABUSHIKI KAISHA (GUNZE LIMITED) 
NO.1, ZEZE, AONO-CHO,  AYABE-SHI, KYOTO,  JAPAN 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

GLOBAL IP AGENT COMPANY LIMITED 
9/F., Goodwill Industrial Building, 36-44 Pak Tin Par 
Street, Tsuen Wan, New Territories, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

25 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

16-11-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

30-09-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 14 
objects of imitation gold, key rings (trinkets or fobs), earrings, necklaces 
(jewellery), bracelets (jewellery), pendant (jewellery), pins (jewellery), rings 
(jewellery), ornamental pins, wristwatches, purses of precious metal, 
brooches(jewellery), chains (jewellery), precious stones (jewellery), horological and 
chronometric instruments; all included in Class 14. 
 
類別 Class 18 
backpacks, valises, trunks (luggage), boston bags, handbags, rucksacks, card cases 
(notecases), key cases (leatherware), purses, name card cases (notecases), umbrellas, 
vanity cases (not fitted), walking sticks, travelling bags, garment bags for travel, 
pocket wallets, leather bags, parasols; all  included in Class 18. 
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類別 Class 24 
upholstery fabrics, fabric, knitted fabric, wall hangings of textile, towels of textile, 
table napkins of textile, handkerchiefs of textile, quilts, sheets (textile), table 
cloths (not of paper), textile material, cotton fabrics, coverlets (bedspreads), 
pillowcases, sleeping bags (sheeting), place mats (not of paper); all included in Class 
24. 
 
類別 Class 26 
edgings for clothing, lace for edgings, embroideries, braids, ribbons for clothing, 
badges for wear, not of precious metal, brooches (clothing accessories), ornamental 
novelty badges (buttons), buttons, shoulder pads for clothing, slides (hair grips), 
hair ornaments, fastenings for clothing, slide fasteners (zippers), frills (lacework); 
all  included in class 26. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
clothing, shirts, underwear, brassieres, pajamas, layettes (clothing), bathing suits,  
waterproof clothing, masquerade costumes, football boots, shoes, headgear for wear,  
hosiery, gloves (clothing), neckties, scarfs, girdles, wedding dress, pants, lingerries, 
pantyhoses, socks, tights, poloshirts, sport jerseys, T-shirts, dress, blouses, skirts, 
coats, jackets, suits, sweaters, belts(clothing), gloves, stockings, stocking 
suspenders, boots, caps, garters, shoulder wraps, mantillas, shawls; all  included in 
Class 25. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
300782109 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

Bacardi & Company Limited 
Aeulestrasse 5, Vaduz, Liechtenstein. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Lehman, Lee & Xu Patent and Trademark Agents Limited 
Suite 3313, Tower One, Times Square, 1 Matheson Street, 
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Causeway Bay, HONG KONG 
[511] 類別編號： 

Class No.: 
25, 43 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

18-12-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

13-10-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 14 
Jewellery, horological and chronometric instruments. 
 
類別 Class 18 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these materials and not included 
in other classes; trunks and travelling bags; umbrellas, parasols. 
 
類別 Class 21 
Bottles, bottle openers, cocktail stirrers, coolers [ice pails], drinking glasses, 
drinking flasks for travelers, garbage cans, cocktail shakers, porcelain ware, pottery. 
 
類別 Class 28 
Board games; bob-sleighs; golf bags, with or without wheels; golf clubs; golf gloves; 
golf balls; sailboards; scale model vehicles; teddy bears; toys. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 25 
Clothing, footwear, headgear. 
 
類別 Class 43 
Services for providing food and drink; temporary accommodation. 
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[111] 註冊編號:  
Trade Mark No.: 

300786006 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 

[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

DALA PUBLISHING COMPANY 
11F, No. 25, Sec. 4,  Nan-King E. Road, Taipei,  TAIWAN, 
PROVINCE OF CHINA 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

SIT, FUNG, KWONG & SHUM 
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road 
Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

16 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

23-12-2006 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

27-09-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 35 
Retail services connected with the sale of books via Internet. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 16 
Books; magazines; periodical publications; stationery; calendars; printed matters; 
cartoon publications. 
 
 

 
[111] 註冊編號:  

Trade Mark No.: 
301673811 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[571] 商標描述： 

Mark Description: 
N/A 
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[730] 擁有人姓名／名稱、 
地址:  
Owner's Name, 
Address: 

JADE INTERNATIONAL (FAR EAST) LIMITED 
Unit 2005, 20/F, Nanyang Plaza, No. 57 Hung To Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[740/
750] 

擁有人的送達地址: Owner's 
Address for Service: 

Jade International (Far East) Ltd. 
Unit 2005, 20/F, Nanyang Plaza, No. 57 Hung To Road, Kwun 
Tong, Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class No.: 

14 

[151] 註冊日期： 
Date of Registration: 

27-07-2010 

 放棄生效日期： 
Date of Surrender Taking 
Effect: 

30-09-2016 

 
放棄註冊所關乎的下列貨品或服務： 
Surrendered in respect of the following goods or services for the registration: 
 
類別 Class 14 
Jewellery (except custom jewellery); Ornaments (except those which are not fine 
jewellery and except those which do not consist of precious stones); Necklaces (except 
custom jewellery); Bracelets (except custom jewellery); Brooches (except custom 
jewellery); Chains (except custom jewellery); Earrings (except custom jewellery); Tie 
pins (except those which are not fine jewellery and except those which do not consist 
of precious stones); Tie clips (except those which are not fine jewellery and except 
those which do not consist of precious stones); Watches, wrist-watch bands; horological 
and chronometic instruments; clocks; cases for watches. 
 
紀錄冊內的貨品或服務現修改如下： 
The remaining goods or services on the register now read as follows: 
 
類別 Class 14 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or coated therewith, not 
included in other classes; custom jewellery, precious stones; imitation jewellery; 
ornaments (not being fine jewellery and not consist of precious stones); necklaces 
(custom jewellery), bracelets (custom jewellery), brooches (custom jewellery), chains 
(custom jewellery), earrings (custom jewellery), tie pins (not being fine jewellery and 
not consist of precious stones), tie clips (not being fine jewellery and not consist of 
precious stones); boxes of precious metal; all included in Class 14. 
 
 

 


